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April 9, 2020

To all students

Ogasawara Tsukasa

Dean, Graduate School of Science and Technology
Kenichi Matsumoto

Director, Division of Information Science

Takashi Hashimoto

Director, Division of Biological Science

Jun Ohta

Director, Division of Materials Science

Request to refrain from coming to NAIST due to the declaration of a state of emergency

In order to prevent the further spread of the new coronavirus, we ask the students living in Osaka and
Hyogo prefectures, where a state of emergency has been declared in response to the new coronavirus
spreading, and Kyoto Prefecture that accordingly requested the people to refrain from going out for
non-essential reasons, and those commuting to NAIST via these prefectures to refrain from coming to

the campus until May 6, 2020.

Refraining from coming to the campus may have a serious impact on your studies. The correspondence
to the impact is different for each division. Please follow the guidance from the division you belong

to.



